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  22nd September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 2 Scooter Training 
 
Year 2 children are being taught scooter training through a course organised by East Riding of 
Yorkshire Council. The date for the training will be given to us in due course. 
 
Part of this training will be taught in the classroom, however the important part of the training will be out 
of school, at the road side, under strict supervision. 
 
If you wish your child to take part in the training, please could you complete the consent form overleaf 
and return to the school by Friday 29th September 2023.  Any forms received after this date cannot be 
accepted. The cost of the training is £2.50 and can be made via Reach More Parents once a date of 
the training has been confirmed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs C Fulstow 
Headteacher 
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